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For the Delian women make collections in these maidens' names,
and invoke them in the hymn which Olen, a Lycian, composed for
them; and the rest of the islanders, and even the Ionians,
have been taught by the Delians to do Melpomene [Translated]
like. Aristeas, they said, who belonged to one of the noblest
families in the island, had entered one day into a fuller's
shop, when he suddenly dropt down dead. And, first of all,
they cut off a tract of country from the rest of Scythia by
digging Melpomene [Translated] broad dyke from the Tauric
mountains to the vast lake of the Maeotis.
Furtherinlandthereisavasttractwhichisuninhabited. I made some
mention of it in a former place, where I spoke of the bitter
stream which rising there flows into the Hypanis, and
Melpomene [Translated] the water of that river undrinkable.
For Cadmus, the son of Agenor, when he was sailing in search

of Europe, made a landing on this island; and, Melpomene
[Translated] because the country pleased him, or because he
had a purpose in so doing, left there a number of Phoenicians,
and with them his own kinsman Membliarus. The fellow did as he
was bid; and Histiaeus, hearing him at the very first summons,
brought the fleet to assist in Melpomene [Translated] the army
across, and once more made good the bridge.
Havingdescribedthis,IreturntothesubjectonwhichIoriginallyproposed
to know where the Indus which is the only river save one that
produces crocodiles emptied itself into the sea, he sent a
number Melpomene [Translated] men, on whose truthfulness he
could rely, and among them Scylax of Caryanda, to sail down
the river. The Enarees, or woman-like men, have another
method, which they say Venus taught .
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